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All Saints Primary School  
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W/E 30
th

 June 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We have all enjoy another fun packed week at school. The highlights were: 

 

Area Athletics:  On Monday, sporting representatives from year 3 and above showcased their sporting prowess at 

the Area Athletics held at The Gryphon School. Of particular note was our reply team – Dominic Hosie, Giorgia Bond, 

William Mitchell and Isobel Chard who came 2nd – WOW… an amazing result for such a small school. However 

everyone involved performed exceedingly well and once again we were really proud of them. 

Abba Spectacular: On Wednesday twelve of our year 5s & 6s took part in a wonderful day of collaborative singing 

with Franz Atkinson and four other cluster schools. At 6pm the parents were invited to enjoy a professional show of 

Abba melodies (with audience participation at the end!) The evening was a resounding success and the children 

involved were a credit to the school. Thank you to those who supported this special event. 

Diamond Class Celebration Assembly: On Thursday our Reception and Year 1 children treated us to a magnificent 

celebration assembly where they performed all their fabulous learning so far this term. Their enthusiasm and 

dedication shone through and Miss Newman was so delighted with each and every one of them 

Topaz Gem Power: Topaz class have been thinking carefully about their gem powers to ensure they are the best 

learners possible.  The whole class have achieved their gem power target and so have enjoyed a morning of 

wheels!  We had bike riding, go-kart fun, scooter speeding and roller skate rumbling!  Thank you to all our families 

who made this happen!  

 

Letters home this week include: 
 What’s on this week w/c 3

rd
 July 2017 

 Yr 6 Barton Hall Final Letter and Medical information request 

 Bugsy Malone Poster 

 Bugsy Malone Ticket Letter  

 

A few reminders and call for help: 

 

Bugsy Malone Performance 

Please do not forget to purchase your tickets for our fantastic Bugsy Malone performances on Wednesday 5th and 

Thursday 6th July – curtains up at 6.30. Both Sapphire and Ruby class have been rehearsing so hard for this show 

which should be an uplifting and memorable event 

 

Summer Fair – Friday 7th July 

We so hope that you are also able to join us for our biggest fund raising event of the year – All Saints Summer Fair 

2017. It will be fun for all the family with bouncy castle, face painting, pony rides, Skittles, Bar, BBQ and so much 
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more. Sainsbury’s have kindly donated hundreds of Lego Cards to the school which we will be using as prizes for the 

children’s stalls and some of the more sought after cards will be available to purchase!  

HOWEVER, we still need your help  

 

 Volunteers  to cover stalls – If you are able to spare a bit of time on the night to help us cover the stall we 

would really appreciate it.  

 Prizes for our Bidding Wall - In previous years, in addition to the normal offers on our Bidding Wall of tickets 

for popular venues and restaurants,  we ask parents to volunteer their skills as a prize. FOR Example: Baby 

Sitting for an Evening,  Gardening for an Afternoon, Cooking Master Class or Bread Making Masterclass have 

been previous years offerings. 

 BBQ - We are still looking for additional gas BBQs to help us with the cooking on the evening. If you are 

willing to lend one for the event we would be extremely grateful. 

 

Please contact the school office if you are able to help in any way. 

 

NEWS FLASH: All Saints Got Talent: On Friday night our annual showcase of talent took place at All Saints version of 

Britain’s Got Talent. There were 10 amazing acts including singers, dancers, runners, skippers and a very funny 

comedy act. The winner of the event was Sophia Olford who performed an amazing song and dance act. Sophia will 

be performing at the Summer Fair giving you all the opportunity to enjoy her routine. Many thanks to our fabulous 

judges for the evening: Mr Adrian Harding, Mrs Sue Peters, Mr Alistair Chester & Mr James Smyth;  to our brilliant 

hostesses: Sophie Smyth, Giorgia Bond & Cali Hancock and to Mrs Kellaway for organising the event. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

All Saints 

 

 

 


